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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
RELEASE
Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov

PRESS

CPUC CONSIDERS ADDING ITEM TO JUNE 27 VOTING MEETING

SAN FRANCISCO, June 21,2013 - The California Public Utilities Commission 
(CPUC) today said it will consider adding the following item to the public session 
agenda during a special meeting at its June 27, 2013, Voting Meeting:

Public Utilities: Voice Communication Services - LifeLine program

SPECIAL MEETING

AB 1407 (Bradford), as amended June 10, 2013

This legislation will recast the Moore Universal Telephone Service Act. This item is 
proposed to be considered pursuant to the Special Meeting provision of Government 
Code section 11125.4(a)(2): “to consider proposed legislation.”

The CPUC will during its Regular Meeting hold a Special Meeting pursuant to 
Government Code 11125.5(a)(2) to consider AB 1407 as amended June 10, 2013 
during the time when other Legislative matters are scheduled for consideration.
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For more information on the CPUC, please visit: www.cpuc.ca.gov.

###

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission
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